
	
  
	
  

New Jersey Climate Adaptation Alliance 
Advisory Committee 

Summary of June 19, 2014 Committee Meeting 
	
  

The Advisory Committee of the New Jersey Climate Adaptation Alliance held a committee 
meeting at 12:00PM on June 19, 2014 in room 369 at the Bloustein School. The meeting 
focused on ongoing Alliance activities, . 
 
Introductions: The Committee members introduced themselves and their affiliations. 
 
Reviewing Ongoing activities: The Committee reviewed progress on the NJADAPT flood 
mapper, and heard updates regarding a business survey and the Local Northeast Preparedness 
Conference. 
 
Updates from the advisory members:  Members of the Committee provided information about 
relevant projects, grants, and policy; highlights include People’s Climate March (Sept 20, 2014) 
and the restoration of Stone Harbor Point. 
 
Discussion of public policy recommendations: The Committee discussed the current status 
and next steps for NJCAA recommendations.. 
 
Student led projects: The Committee heard about projects led by current graduate students 
affiliated with NJCAA, Sarah Watson, Daniel Horner, Rebekah Flynn, Allison McKenna, and 
Jared Sussman. 
 
The next Alliance Advisory Committee Meeting is Thursday, September 19, 2014 
 


